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Representative Scherer

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring David Magda as a 2016 Division II/III State 

Indoor Track and Field Champion. 

WHEREAS,  The members of the House of Representatives of the 
131st General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to commend David Magda 
on winning the 2016 Division II/III State Indoor championship in 
the 1,600-meter run; and

WHEREAS,  This accomplishment is truly noteworthy, for David 
Magda has clearly demonstrated his talent and perseverance, as 
well as his mental and physical fortitude as a member of the 
Unioto High School track and field team. At this year’s Division 
II/III State Indoor Meet, he won first place in the 1,600-meter 
run with a time of 4:23, and he has exemplified all of the 
characteristics that are essential for success both in and out of 
the sports world, including courage, determination, and an innate 
sense of the principles of good sportsmanship; and 

WHEREAS,  Track and field is an event that requires 
exceptional stamina and natural ability, and David Magda is to be 
applauded for his commitment to this demanding activity. Indeed, 
he has earned the admiration and respect of all those who have 
witnessed him in action; and

WHEREAS,  With athletic competition playing such an important 
role in the total education of our young people, we are extremely 
pleased to pay tribute to David Magda on an exemplary season. In 
attaining his athletic goals, he has consistently exhibited the 
skill and integrity that are the hallmarks of a true champion; 
therefore be it

RESOLVED,  That we, the members of the House of 
Representatives of the 131st General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting 
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this Resolution, congratulate David Magda on his state 
championship title and extend best wishes for the future; and be 
it further

RESOLVED,  That the Clerk of the House of Representatives 
transmit a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to David 
Magda.
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